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MIDLOTHIAN COUCIL FA COURSE DELIVERY OVER CHRISTMAS 
Pupils on Midlothian Council Foundation Apprenticeship courses (FA's) will finish their 
courses prior to the Festive Break and return in the New Year as follows: 
 Level 4/5 Programmes (Automotive/Construction/Hospitality) will all finish on Friday 
14 December and resume on Monday 15 January – as cohorts attend on various days, the 
last day and return day will follow the pupils normal timetable.  
 Level 6 Business Skills - Programmes will all finish on Thursday 21 December and resume 
on Thursday 11 January.  
Pupils should be expected to attend timetabled classes when their FA courses are not on. 
 
CHRISTMAS HOUSE DODGEBALL 
You must register with your class teacher FIRST before coming to the PE department 
You must get fully changed into PE kit before participating 
Week Beginning 18th December 
S1 - Wednesday P6  
S2 - Thursday P2 
S3 - Tuesday P3 
S4 - Thursday P5  
S5 + S6 - Friday P1 
Mr Witton 
 
LIBRARY DURING PRELIMS 
Please note the library is in constant use during the prelims and will therefore be closed 
during these exams. Seniors - study will be in green seats (important Chromebooks must be 
charged as there is a lack of sockets at the green seats). Break/Lunch club is still on and we 
will be using room 36 throughout this time. 
Mr N Smith 
 


